
 

 

 

CBAI Supports Minority Depository Institutions (MDIs) 
 

CBAI submitted a comment letter to the FDIC on November 19, 2020, in response to the Agency’s 
proposed revisions to the Statement of Policy regarding MDIs. CBAI stated its appreciation to the FDIC 
for revising this Policy Statement and hopes it will further the Agency’s efforts to strengthen and 
support MDIs. CBAI provided input to the FDIC regarding methods to identify and provide engagement 
opportunities that would be beneficial to MDIs including technical assistance, training and education, 
and outreach. 
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https://www.cbaionline.com/downloads/CBAICommentLetter-FDIC-ProposedRevisionstoStatementofPolicy-November2020.pdf

